
 
 
 
 

A Message from His Honour 
The Lieutenant Governor of Saskatchewan 

 
It is my sincere pleasure to extend greetings on behalf of Her Majesty Queen 
Elizabeth II, Queen of Canada, to everyone marking the 27th Anniversary of Falun 
Dafa Day in Saskatchewan on May 13, 2019. 
 
The guiding principles of Falun Dafa – Truthfulness, Compassion, and Tolerance 
– are complementary to the values of many Canadians.  Our Charter of Rights and 
Freedoms, which is part of Canada’s Constitution, protects our right to be treated 
equally under the law.  It also guarantees fundamental rights such as freedom of 
expression, freedom of assembly, and freedom of religion.  With these rights 
come responsibilities to contribute to our democracy and to our communities.  As 
you celebrate Falun Dafa Day, I wish to thank you for your many contributions to 
our province, and for promoting peace and harmony in our diverse nation.  
 
Please accept my very best wishes for a wonderful day of celebration. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

W. Thomas Molloy 
Lieutenant Governor 
Province of Saskatchewan 


